310 Maple Avenue * Box 247
Phone: (479) 752-3912

June 9, 2017

Michelle Bolenbaugh
Enforcement Analyst

ADEQ

5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

RE: Decatur Permit Violations Permit Number AR0022292, AFIN 04-00052

Dear Ms. Bolenbaugh,

The Decatur WWTP exceeded our Ammonia 30 average limit, and had four 7 day
average exceedances. We also exceeded our fecal coliform 30 day and seven day average
4 times. We also exceeded our TSS pounds per day, 30 day average and our 7 day
average one time.

Qur wastewater plant has had several days of high flows, caused mainly by large rainfall
events every few days. We are moving ahead with our upgrade plans. The plans have
been submitted to your department for review. Until then we will continue to do our very
best to meet all of our permit limits.

If you have any questions or concerns please give me a call at 479-752-3912.

Sincerely,

by

ames Boston
Public Works Manager
City of Decatur




